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August 11, 2017 

 
Marcy Brossman 

County Administrator 

Cheyenne County 

51 S. 1st Street/PO Box 567 

Cheyenne Wells, CO  80810 

 
RE: Munsch Pit, Permit No. M-2000-018;  

Notice of Adequate Responses (CN-01) 

 

Dear Ms. Brossman; 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received via email your response to 

our July 17, 2017 Second Adequacy Review (2AR) and has completed its review of those 

responses for your 112 construction materials reclamation permit conversion application.  The 

Division has determined your responses are adequate and we require no additional information 

for this revision application. 

 

As you are aware, an acreage release request was required to remove the existing access road 

from the permit.  The Division approved that request on July 26, 2017 and is required to wait 30 

days for an appeal from that approval date (Friday, August 25, 2017) to finalize the acreage 

release.  The current decision date for this application is August 28, 2017.  If no appeal is 

received by the Division by the close of business on August 25th, the Division can approve the 

conversion on the following business day, August 28, 2017. 

 

The Division received comment letters from the Division of Water Resources and the State 

Historical Preservation Office.  Those letters are attached for your records.  If you have any 

questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Enclosures 

ec: Wally Erickson, DRMS 

 DRMS file 
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